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March 8, 2016 at 7:30 pm at City Hall
Special City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran.
Council members present: Ray Fettig, Aaron Gjermunson, Daryl Jurgens and Ron Luff.
Visitors: Katlyn Pergini with Knife River Central North Dakota; Aaron Pietila with Kanyon Specialty Contracting; Rob Bartz with Northern Improvement; and Jeremy Wood with Northern Plains Engineering. 
Bid opening for 2016 Street Project commenced:
Northern Improvement: $281,918.25
Knife River Central North Dakota: $291,857.00
Kanyon Specialty Contracting: $324,629.55
Schwartz Construction: $329,729.12
Contingent on tabulation Jeremy Wood recommended Northern Improvement be awarded the contract as the low bidder.
Daryl Jurgens moved to hire Northern Improvement for the 2016 Street Project. Seconded by Ray Fettig. MC
Ron Luff moved to adjourn at 8:05pm, seconded by Aaron Gjermundson. MC
These minutes are being published subject to review and revision of the govern board.

Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                                       Lisa Aune, Auditor
